
Privacy policy 

Who we are 

We are the company which organizes the Batteries Event conference & exhibition. 

Our contact information: website address is batteriesevent.com, e-mail 
is secretary@batteriesevent.com. 

Personal data we collect 

By default WordPress based theme does not collect any personal data about visitors, and only 
collects the data shown on the User Profile screen from registered users. 

Comments 

In comments left by users or visitors on the site we collect the data shown in the comments 
form, and also the visitor’s IP address and browser user agent string to help spam detection. 

Media 

Users and Visitors to the website can download and extract any location data from images on 
the website. If you upload images to the website, you should avoid uploading images with 
embedded location data (EXIF GPS) included. 

Contact Forms 

Before information submission we’ve got explicit consent from users to store their 
information.We never use such data for marketing purposes or share with third parties.We 
comply with data-deletion in case of requests. 

Cookies 

Our WordPress theme use does not use any cookies. 

Analytics 

By default WordPress does not collect any analytics data. However, many web hosting accounts 
collect some anonymous analytics data. You may also have installed a WordPress plugin that 
provides analytics services. 

User or site administrator may use Google Analytics to help analyse how visitors use this site. 
Google Analytics uses “cookies”, which are small text files placed on your computer, to collect 
standard internet log information and visitor behaviour information in an anonymous form. 

Embedded content from other websites 

https://www.batteriesevent.com/
mailto:rovadex.team@gmail.com


The content in your theme may include embedded content (e.g. videos, images, articles, etc.). 
Embedded content from other websites behaves in the exact same way as if the visitor has 
visited the other website. 

These websites may collect data about you, use cookies, embed additional third-party tracking 
and monitor your interaction with that embedded content, including tracing your interaction 
with the embedded content if you have an account and are logged in to that website. 

Data retain 

In cases of commenting we will retain the data for the statutory minimum required period. 

In cases of registration we also store the personal information they provide in their user profile. 
All users can see, edit, or delete their personal information at any time (except they cannot 
change their username). Website administrators can also see and edit that information. 

Who we share your data with 

We do not share any of your information by default  also we don’t share your personal data with 
third-parties who intend to use the data for marketing purposes if you have not given your 
consent to this. 

What rights you have over your data 

For the user or visitor on the website there’s a possibility to register or leave a comment. 

Also there’s an opportunity to to receive by request an exported file of the personal data we 
hold about you, including any data you have provided to us. 

We do not able to erase data that we hold about you when user being an active account. 
Ensuring accuracy of information, user can also request corrections. So by request we can 
perform the erasing. 

Where we sent your data 

We do not make any daily backups by default. Only user and visitor comments may be checked 
through an automated spam detection service. 

How we protect your data 

Our main goal is to protect user’s personally identifying information (PII) and hold businesses to 
a higher standard. 

All the plugins that we used are all up to date, and we use the latest version of WordPress. We 
encrypt any personal information and our user communications with the servers with the help of 
SSL/HTTPS protocol. All administrative credentials are unique, any data breach issues will be 
immediately under resolving process. 



What third parties we receive data from 

In case of third party links posting we are not perform any checking activities related to security 
or privacy compliance. 

We are not responsible for information collected or used by any advertiser or third-party site. 

All social media sharing links, either displayed as text links or social media icons do not connect 
you to any of the associated third parties, unless you explicitly click on them. 

 


